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I think that next year's 6th grade class should definitely go to Teva next year. Teva 

is really fun and you get to learn about nature. You also get to sing songs and have a lot of 

fun hiking. It’s a great place to spend the week. 

In Teva, you learn about all sorts of nature. You learn about the animals and what 

they do. You also get to learn about all the cycles in nature; sun, soil, water and air. I 

cannot believe how much I learned at Teva. The 6th graders of next year deserve that 

experience. 

There are many great songs that you sing at Teva. After every meal, everyone gets 

together and sings songs about nature and decomposition. It brings everyone together in 

one loud voice. It’s completely amazing. 

Hiking is the best at Teva. There are all sorts of trails running through the woods. 

Some of them are very extreme. Sometimes you go off trail and the hiking is more like 

rock climbing. The best hike is the one you do on the last night. You go off into the woods 

by yourself and listen to the night. You feel at peace with the world. It’s really cool. 

The future 6th graders deserve the chance to spend a week up at Teva. It’s an 

amazing experience and it will change their lives. They will learn how to recycle, compost 

and save energy. Go Teva! 


